
Class of 2022 ~ Prom
Boyertown Area Senior High

May 6, 2022
Dear Parents and Guardians of the Class of 2022,

Traditionally Senior parents organize and create a post-prom event in which
the seniors participate in games and win amazing door prizes.. This year
however due to Covid-19 and other issues there will not be a post prom event.
We do not want the seniors to miss out on the possibility of winning great prizes
and fun so we are looking to have a raffle that will take place during the prom.
Our goal is to have every Senior attending Prom to go home with something. In
order to do this we are looking for parents/guardians to help by donating
various door prizes.   Please see Sign up Genius link to donate items:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E084EABA82AABFB6-class
We ask that if you plan to donate, please sign up no later than Friday, April
29th so that we still have time to purchase any items that will not be donated.

Please label the donated items as “Prom”.  Parents/guardians may drop off
items at the main office or the item(s) may be dropped off by students in room
101 during homeroom or FLEX. Gift cards and door prizes may be dropped off
at your earliest convenience. We ask that all other items be dropped off to the
main office by Monday, May 2nd by 1:00pm so that we are able to set up the
items before the event.

If you would like to donate, please sign up on the Signup Genius link. If you
have any questions about donating or using the website, please contact
Mrs.Coleman at tcoleman@boyertownasd.org )

Thank you for your help in making the Prom a successful event!

Sincerely,

Mr. Fries

mailto:dfries@boyertownasd.org

